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RIO ARC Bullion Account

The ARC Bullion accounts have performed in line with 
their purpose, which is to offer a less volatile form 
of investment in physical gold. The ARC by design is 
likely to outperform the returns produced by a buy 
and hold strategy over the longer term. To date the 
recorded statistics have shown that both the ARC USD 

benchmark (gold) since launch, this fact holds true 
today, (the end Q3, 2022). Importantly, both versions 
have also produced far less volatility than that 
witnessed by a buy and hold investment in physical 
gold over the same period.

The recorded gains since inception in US Dollar terms  
have been 114,96%, gains in the Sterling denominated 
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version  being 132.65% both numbers quoted are since 
launch. Figures show that hold in hand gold bullion 
has gained just 29.43% in US dollar terms, and gained 
96.05% in terms of Sterling over the same period. 
This underlines the fact that since launch the ARC 
has outperformed gold bullion by over 85.53% in US 
terms and 36.6%  in  Sterling,  this  a very compelling 
argument to invest in the ARC. 

In a world of limitless printing of paper money it is 
worthwhile pausing to contemplate the hard fact that 
less than 175,000 metric tons (386 million pounds) of 
gold has been mined in recorded history, according to 
the World Gold Council. To put that into perspective, 
were you to melt it all down, it would form a cube 
having side dimensions  of 21 meters. 
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Research conducted in 2019 has shown that the 
ARC’s outperformance is even more significant, RIO’s 
research into gold bullion investment offered by 
other investment houses revealed a startling fact, 
their performance had been poor and very lackluster 
by comparison. The analysis of other bullion funds, 
and physical bullion related investment products 
promoted by mainstream investment companies 
revealed that both of the RIO ARC Bullion accounts 
have outperformed all comparable gold bullion 
funds/and or investment since their respective launch 
dates. According to independent investment research 
resources  both accounts have retained their position 
as the top performing physical bullion investment 
products in the marketplace both in terms of US Dollar, 
and Sterling over the period since their launch to 
September 2022.
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